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COVID-19 CONFIRMED CASES IN LAKE JACKSON 

 

County officials notified us this afternoon that two more positive tests for COVID-19 have been confirmed 

in Lake Jackson.  That brings our total to three positive cases. 

 

The two new cases are both females. One is in the 25-35 year old category, and the other is in the 45-55 

age category.  We are told that both are in home isolation and are being regularly monitored by the County Health 

Department and their doctors. 

 

Our hope is that we can keep the number of positive cases to a minimum.  The best way to do that is for 

all of us to follow the guidance that has been out there for weeks now to practice good hygiene, stay at home, and 

when you do go out for essentials, that you practice social distancing. 

 

Our prayers are with all those that are fighting this disease; and, to the incredible medical professionals 

who are caring for those inflicted. 
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